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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 
  . 

Thursday morning choir 

           7
th

 September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our wonderful Ad Astra Infant School Thursday morning choir will be starting again on Thursday 

14
th

 September 2023. 

 

The choir is open to all Year 1 and Year 2 children. EYFS will be able to join after October half 

term 2023. 

 

I will meet the children at the school office at 8.10am and escort them to the hall for our 

rehearsals. After the session has finished, I will take the children to their classes ready for 

registration. 

 

If your child is in breakfast club on a Thursday morning, I will liaise with the breakfast club staff 

and collect your child from them so they can join us. 

 

If you would like your child to join the school choir, please log onto the school gateway, and click 

into school choir tab to give your consent. You will need to proceed to the payment page for your 

consent to be logged, but there is no charge for this club. Your online consent serves as 

confirmation of a place in the choir. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs R Turner 

Community and Music Performance Director 
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